LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Happy New Year
The Parish Council would like to wish everyone a very Happy and Healthy 2016
Allotment available
There is an allotment available at the Catfield Road allotments.  Please contact the Clerk
Fireworks Display – New Year’s Eve
The Parish Council would like to thank all those involved in the organisation and management of the Fireworks Display on New Year’s Eve
The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Tuesday January 4th 2016 in the Church Rooms.
Website: Ludhampc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk

Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

